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Checklist and Summary of Changes for the attached
Memorandum of Agreement

	Name of Agreement

	International Association of Fire Fighters, Local 2595 (IAFF, L2595) (Paramedics, Emergency Medical Services (EMS) - Department of Public Health) Memorandum of Agreement Regarding Merger of Vashon’s Advanced Life Support (ALS) services into the King County Medic 1 (KCM1) system

	Labor Negotiator

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Andre Chevalier



	Prosecuting Attorney’s Review
	Yes

	Legislative Review Form; Motion or Ordinance
	Yes

	Executive Letter
	Yes

	Fiscal Note
	Yes

	Six Point Summary
	Yes

	King County Council Adopted Labor Policies Consistency
	Yes

	Ordinance
	Yes

	Original Signed Agreement(s) 
	Yes

	Does transmittal include MOU/MOA? 
	N/A



	Six Point Summary of changes to the attached agreement:

	1.  Overall, this Agreement outlines the new terms and conditions of employment for King County paramedics to plan, implement and provide Advanced Life Support (ALS) medical services on Vashon Island.

	2.  The Agreement provides for a specialized KCM1 response model that is designed to meet the unique demands of providing ALS services on an island that is geographically isolated with more limited access to hospitals.  The goal was to create a response model within budget that balanced KCM1 operation standards and maximized the quality of ALS services to Vashon residents.

	3.  The Agreement provides for a specific compensation and reimbursement package for KCM1 paramedics that are working on Vashon Island and for medic supervisors that oversee Vashon operations.

	4. The Agreement was designed to be inclusive of the varied interests of stakeholders and has been consensus driven.  The stakeholders include Vashon Island residents, Vashon Island Fire and Rescue (VIFR) and medics, Vashon Fire Commissioners, King County EMS, IAFF, L2595, King County medics, the King County Executive and King County Council.

	5.  The Agreement creates flexibility for King County EMS to effectively plan and implement the Vashon merger transition with many known and unknown variables in play, and includes the ability for EMS to terminate the service integration process if necessary.

	6.  The Agreement allows for continuous improvement during the planning and initial implementation of the service merger, which should improve the likelihood of a successful ALS merger between KCM1 and VIFR.
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